
 

 
 

Our Parish Safeguarding Commitment 

In our Parish of Mary Help of Christians we consider the safety and 

wellbeing of all to be our highest priority. We strive to have a community 

that is welcoming, and committed to safeguarding and upholding the 

dignity and rights of all people. This commitment is drawn from, and 

inherent to, the teaching and mission of Jesus Christ, with love, justice and 

the dignity of each person at the heart of the Gospel.  

We seek to empower children, their families and carers, and vulnerable 

people to have a say, to be listened to and to be protected.  

We acknowledge that children, young people and adults at risk may  

require additional safeguards to promote their participation,  

wellbeing and safety.  

Our Parish Safeguarding Contacts 

If you have any concerns that need communicating: please contact the 

Parish Priest or any of the Safeguarding Team members listed below: 
 Parish Office: Melanie Kerr, 6286 1908 or wodensouth@cg.org.au  

 Children & young people:  Katie Imbriano (Sacred Heart Primary) 

               Email: Katie.Imbriano@cg.catholic.edu.au  

 Adults: Brian Usback, 0412 533 494 

 Parish Council: Anna Hayes, annahayes25@gmail.com  

 Archdiocese: Maria Hicks, 6239 9806 or maria.hicks@cg.org.au  
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